
Re-scheduling of reporting date – 2015/2016 Academic Year 

The University of Nairobi wishes to announce the reporting dates as follows: 

  

1. All Third year students who were to report on Monday, 27th April, 2015 will now report on 

Monday, 4th May, 2015. 

  

2. Second year students in the College of Humanities & Social Sciences who were scheduled to 

report on Monday, 27th April, 2015 will now report on Monday, 4th May, 2015. 

  

All students are informed that all fees is payable at the commencement of the semester.  No 

student shall be allowed into lectures, examinations or participate in activities which have not 

been fully paid for. 


